
St. THOMAS CHURCH 
 

CHURCH NOTICES 
 

The Baptism of the Lord – 13 January 2019 

…………………………….………………………………….                         
 

 

1. Today a second collection is taken in favour of the seminary fund. As 

you generously contribute towards this noble cause, we also request you to pray 

for the seminarians of our Archdiocese of Delhi that they may become holy 

priests to serve God and His people. 

 

2. Today, we have the Christmas tree celebration in our church.  All 

parishioners and well wishers are encouraged to participate in all the events 

being organised for different age groups. 

 

3. We begin the new liturgical year from Monday. The liturgical cycle will 

be ‘C’.   
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